NNDC report Wells Town Council Monday 12th April 2021

Passing of Duke of Edinburgh

To avoid social contact books of condolence will not be available at Fakenham or Cromer.

Please email your condolences to condolence@north-norfolk.gov.uk

Elections 6th May 2021

Postal votes can be applied for up until 5p.m. 20th April, (these will be sent out on the 26th April).

Proxy votes by 5p.m. 20th April.

Emergency proxy votes applications by Thursday 6thMay 01263 513811 postal votes@www.north-norfolk.gov.uk

Council Support for opening businesses still available on website - 'Working safely for the visitor economy'.

Stearmans Yard Toilets

As the plans for the new facility were supported it has been deemed unnecessary to go back to the full committee for approval.

I have not had a start date.

Bucket List Food Van

This has a licence until the 16th April. I have advised the licensing team of the strong local opposition and that I would not support any further application for anything similar on this site.

Keep well and safe, Peter.